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Superintendent Stephens,

I recently met with principals and other District Office Personnel to discuss 
a Level I boundary adjustment. The committee included Dave Hales, Trent Bills, Kristen 
Kearl, and myself, as well as the principals from West Haven and Kanesville Elementary.  
We ask that you consider the following change:

Current boundaries were made before construction began in a small development near 
3800 South and 3200 West in West Haven City. Because this area is now being developed, 
our current boundaries run through the middle of this neighborhood.

 Construction is in progress. Some houses are complete.
 For enrollment purposes, this adjustment is time sensitive.
 The committee recommends that all students from this area attend West Haven 

Elementary. 
 Currently, students living in the apartments and townhomes on 4000 South near 

3100 West are being bused to West Haven. This makes the adjustment very basic 
for transportation – due to the fact they have designated bus stops nearby. 

 West Haven can easily handle an influx of students for the time being.
 This change will not include a modification of junior high boundaries. Please let me 

know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Cami


